
SCHOOL IMMUNIZATION REQUIREMENTS FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2020-2021 

SEYMOUR COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

Seymour Community Schools Health Services advise parents to ​prepare ​to have their students 

immunized for the 2020-2021 school year. According to Indiana Code 20-34-4 all students must be 

adequately immunized in order to attend school. We understand that immunizations have been delayed 

due to the COVID-19 Virus. Seymour Community Schools is partnering with the Jackson Health 

Department in offering immunization clinics at several schools  this summer. Please note that these are 

immunizations required for school and not a vaccine for COVID-19. 

Kindergarten students will need to be up to date on their immunizations before entering school on the 

first day. 

It is very important that you register your kindergarten student online if you have not done so already. If 

you know of other parents of incoming kindergarten students please encourage them to register their 

students, 

It is important to note that all students entering 6​th​ grade in the 2020-2021 school year will need 

additional vaccines. 

All students entering grades 9-12  in the fall will need additional vaccines.  

The immunization clinics  will be held from 12 PM - 6 PM and are scheduled as follows: 

June 3rd    Emerson and Cortland at Emerson Elementary School 

June 9th at Jackson Elementary School 

June 23rd at Redding Elementary School 

June 30th at Brown Elementary School 

July 7th and July 8th at Seymour High School 

Please attend the vaccination clinic at the school which your child will be attending in the upcoming 

school year. All incoming 6th grade students will attend the clinic at the elementary school which they 

attended in 5th grade. 

Please be advised that it is very important to attend these clinics if your child needs updated 

immunizations. You will receive a letter in the mail advising you of your child's needed immunizations 

and outlining the procedure to follow. 



  

 

 


